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Q1: As I’m able to ascertain, Monroe County does not currently budget for this service, and it is 

provided directly by the state for all “county roads”? 

 

A1: The services included are only for the MDOT owned roads within Monroe County (i.e. it does 

not include the roads owned by the Monroe County Road Commission).  This includes all routes 

designated as I, US or M routes.   MDOT currently contracts with the Monroe County Road 

Commission to perform these services for MDOT on MDOT owned roads and reimburses them 

for work performed on a monthly basis. County roads are handled separately by the Monroe 

County Road Commission and not part of this service.     

Q2:  How many lane miles of roadway would be under contract? 

A2:  Approximately 594. 

 

Q3: What is the current state budget for this service?   

A3: The current contract with the Monroe County Road Commission, for FY2019, is approximately 

$2.6 million per year. 

Q4: What time frame are you planning on for issuing an RFP and awarding a contract? 

A4:  We will hope to issue an RFP in March with a contact award in April/May timeframe. 

 

Q5: Why is this being done at this time? 

A5: Monroe County Road Commission has voluntarily chosen to no longer provide this service for 

MDOT, and has provided MDOT a one year notice of contract termination (effective September 

30th, 2019).  

 

 


